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BM/DM                       27th November 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

A club which our school works closely with, River Juniors Football Club are currently running girls’ 

football coaching sessions on Thursday evenings called River Mermaids. The sessions are focused on 

building up football skills, doing regular exercise, having fun and making new friends.  River Mermaids 

is aimed at girls between Year 1 and Year 6 and all are welcome from absolute beginners to advanced 

players. The coaching sessions are carried out by a team of female coaches in a unique and positive 

all female environment. 

Sessions are indoors at Archbishop Beck High School at the following times: 

Thursday 5:30pm – 6:30pm Years 1, 2 & 3 

Thursday 6:30pm – 7:30pm Years 4, 5 & 6 

The ultimate aim is to create teams, play some friendly games and after Summer 2019, enter formal 

leagues.   

We feel that this is an exciting opportunity for the girls at Blessed Sacrament and meets a real need in 

the local area. 

To register please visit www.riverjuniors.com/sessions/girls-football/ and then you will be contacted 

regarding what to wear, cost and any other details you need to know. 

Thank you. 

Yours faithfully, 

B Murphy 

Mr B. Murphy 
Sports Co-ordinator 


